Faculty Assembly Executive Council Minutes
April 24, 2013
ASB-230

900-1015 AM
Present: Jill Weiss, Jennefer Mazza, Jonathan Lipkin, Irene Kuchta, Donna Crawley, Bob Becklen, Ken McMurdy, Emma Rainforth, and Murray Sabrin 
Absent: Tae Kwak
Secretary: Dean Chen
1. ARC report and discussion on 300JJ procedures (Integrity of Degree Programs) and 300KK procedures (Student Appeals of an Academic Nature).
a. Discussed whether the convening groups should have more autonomy in setting the number of credits for their degree programs.
2. Approval of minutes from April 17 2013
a. All approved.
3. The campus master plan will be discussed in the Faculty Conference on May 22. 

4. Meeting with Provost Barnett re General Education Planning Task Force II:
a. Discussed whether the Task Force should have a 2-year term. Beth suggested that a Task Force should serve until the tasks are completed.  
b. Discussed whether a DAC representative should be included in the Task Force. Beth suggested that the Task Force member should not be an “advocacy group.” FAEC members felt that advocacy of public interest (not parochial and narrow interest) is fine.  Beth does not object the inclusion of DAC member.  
c. Discussed whether full-time tenure-track faculty should be included.  Beth suggested that protecting tenure-track faculty is important but would not object their inclusion. 

d. Campus climate: a discussion of community and civility. 
